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Congress of Russian-Americans, Inc. 
Washington Office 

y 1730 Rhode Island Ave., N.W. Suite 417 Washington, D.C. 20036 • 202-835-0060 
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December 27, 1988 

President Ronald w. Reagan 
The White House 
washingtan, DC 20500 

Dear President Reagan: 
J 

'l11ank you for receiving our delegation and accepting our plaque 
with our Millermitml medal on it an December 19th. We hope that 
you will be able to continue your work an human rights even after 
you leave office. 

Sincerely, 

~44 
Eugenia Ordynsky t! 
Executive Director 

National Headquarters PO Box 818, Nyack, NY 10960 
914-358-7117 


